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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Happy New Year!  I hope you all had a brilliant Christmas and all stayed fit and well. 
Here is an outline of our curriculum for this term. 
 
Our Topic for term 3 and 4 is going to be is going to be ‘The Coast ‘. We will be looking at our coastline 
particularly Whitby Bay. 
 

Maths 
2x 5x and 10x tables 
2D and 3d shapes 
Money 
Measure 
Problem solving and investigations 
Addition and subtraction of 2 and 3 digit numbers 
Fractions 
Multiplication  
Division 

Literacy 
Letters and postcards 
Poetry 
Story writing 
Persuasive writing 
Factual writing 
Comprehension 
Guided reading 
Grammar  
[suffixes, prefixes, conjunctions, contractions, past 
tense. Possessive apostrophe] 
  

Science 
Plants 
Living things 
Each topic will be taught through practical 
activities and investigations. The children will be 
learning to plan simple investigations and expand 
their scientific vocabulary. 
 

Computing 
Logging on with user name 
Developing word processing skills 
Adding pictures 
Editing work 
Finding information relating to topics 
Programming Bee Bots 
 

RE 
New Year and how and when different religions 
celebrate new year 

History and Geography 
The coast 
History of Whitby Bay 
Erosion 
Captain James Cook 
RNLI 
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PE 
Gymnastics 
Outdoor ball skills 
Cricket 
 
 

Art & DT 
Observational drawing 
Designing and making beach huts 
Evaluating design 
Wave pictures 

Music 
Singing sea shanties 
Percussion 

 

 
Homework  
Regular reading, spelling and times table practice will continue. Homework will continue as last term.    
 
PE 
Our PE days will be Thursday and Friday so please make sure your child has their PE kit in school on these 
days. As the weather gets colder please include tracksuit bottoms, warm tops and trainers for outdoor PE.  
 
As always, if you would like any further information or have concerns at any time, please do not hesitate to 
contact me.   
 
My school email is: bfergus@kidmore-end.co.uk, or you can leave a message with Mrs Heffer. 
 
With best wishes, 
 
Mrs Brenda Ferguson 
 
 
 

 


